
 
This newly launched training programme aims to give participants an 
understanding of how assistive technology can make a difference to people’s 
lives, giving them more independence, opportunities to access social and 
economic activities, stay at home and achieve their personal outcomes. The 
training will demonstrate how technology can support our new way of working 
under the Social Services and Wellbeing Act.  
 
This training course is aimed at all staff within social services, housing, the 
independent sector and voluntary organisations. 
 
 
From attending this half - day training course participants will: - 
 

 Understand the role technology can play in supporting an individual to 
achieve their outcomes  
 

 Understand the range of technology available and how you can keep up 
to date with new developments 
 

 Be able to consider technology as part of the assessment and care and 
support planning process 
 

 Ensure consideration is given to the ethics of technology and the impact 
it can have on the individual and family 
 

 Be able to purchase 7 pieces of equipment directly, following a full 
assessment of the individual’s needs 

 
 
 
 
Dates:  Wednesday 7th June 2017  
 
Time:   1.30 - 4.30pm  
 
Trainer:  Wendy Hirst, Social Services – Telecare Officer  
 
Venue:  Workforce Development Training Rooms, Greenfield 

Business Centre, Greenfield Road, near Holywell CH8 7GR 

Telecare: The Difference Technology 
Can Make 


